
To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From: Jim Hayden, First Selectman 

 

Re: Shared Services Sub-Committee Meeting 

 

Date: May 22, 2019 

 

The May 23, 2019 meeting of the Shared Services Sub-Committee has been cancelled and 

rescheduled to 10:30 am on May 30, 2019 at the Town Hall Meeting Room. 


